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THANK YOU RETIREES

November 2008

Officers And New Board Members
Elected At The General Meeting

ANNUAL BANQUET 
.

PLEASE RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP AFTER THE NEW YEAR 

Thank you to the retiring officers and Board members. Your service to the NFBC is greatly appreciated

Diane Currie leaves the treasury in great shape. Mary Alice retires after starting something really big.
Richard Lepie we hope you stay involved with our trip planning. Tom Williams thank you for your major
contributions. Jody, thanks for being there when we needed you.  Roy Tocha and Bob Mahaney
are still here by default because their jobs include them.

The biennial elections took place on October 17th at the fall general meeting. The slate presented by the election 
committee was approved after a motion to cast one vote, was unanimously approved. 
The slate of Officers and Board members elected are:

Presi      Linc Blaisdell                                                  Ian Currie             Liz Williams
Vice Pres      Jean Frederick                                                                  Brenda Fischer     John Herman
Secretary      Dennis Powell                                                                  Ron Wakefield              
Treasurer     Kathy Karnath             

dent Directors:

WELCOME NEW OFFICERS
AND BOARD MEMBERS

Information Inside

The Spokesman welcomes
New officers and Directors, John Herman,
Liz Williams, Brenda Fischer, and Ian Currie.
We also welcome Dennis Powell, Secretary.



2008 Niagara Frontier Bike Club Banquet
This year’s banquet will be held at the Fox Valley Country Club in Lancaster, NY, just as it was 
last year.  The date is FRIDAY, November 14 and the fun starts at 6 PM.

We will begin adjusting our attitudes at the cash bar at 6 PM, followed by dinner at 7.  The 
fabulous chefs at the FVCC will be carving roast beef and turkey breast, and there will be roasted 
potatoes, vegetables, salad and pasta stations for made-to-order pasta specialties (FVCC has 
promised us three stations this year), followed by dessert pastries and coffee.

It looks like Linc will be hosting this year’s event (Ellen isn’t returning my calls).  He will present 
awards for this season’s biking achievements, and entertain us with tales of his own biking 
adventures around the country this year.

Please note:

Big Al from the Lone Wolf Tattoo Parlor and Bait Shop in Lackawanna, will not be with us 
this year.  He got a job on “LA Ink” and is now running with a pretty fast crowd out in 
Hollywood.  However, Jean Fredericks said she would bring a Sharpie and draw a 
picture of a bicycle on your forearm if you want her to.

I know the bounce house was a big hit last year.  But these are tough economic times, so 
this year, we can afford to rent the bounce house, but we can’t afford the equipment to 
blow it up.  So if you plan to bounce, come prepared to take your turn blowing it up.  
Also there will be no clothing-optional bouncing, after what happened last year.

We are not renting the dunk tank this year, since no one could hit the target last year and 
Linc stayed dry all evening!!

We will have the Polka-in-Your-Ski-Boots contest again this year, so bring your boots.  Ed 
and Pat Peters (not their REAL names) are expecting to repeat their winning 
performance from last year.  Let’s give them a challenge!

The cost for all this fun is only $26.50 per person.  That is not a typo and yes, that’s 
cheaper than last year’s cost.  What a bargain.  Don’t miss out.  Send me your check along 
with your NAME and PHONE NUMBER.  But you’ve only got two weeks, so GIT ‘R DONE!

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
2008 NFBC BANQUET

NAME ______________________________PHONE ____________________________

NAME ______________________________PHONE ____________________________

MAIL TO :   Liz Williams,   4614 Hampstead Dr,  Clarence, NY  14031



President
Lincoln Blaisdell (479-9431)
4715 Ransom Road
Clarence, NY 14031
Linc43@roadrunner.com

Vice-President
Jean Frederick 692-3611
588 Sweeney Street
North Tonawanda, NY 14120
jeanbike1@msn.com

Treasurer
Kathy Karnath 688-2968
159 Wyeth Drive
Getzville, NY 14068
kkarnath@seagatealliance.com

Secretary
Dennis Powell

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Board Members
Brenda Fischer  683-3961
11 Lake Forest Pkwy
Lancaster N.Y.  
Bfischer@moog.com

Ron Wakefeld 877-2140
P.O. Box 237
Kenmore, NY 14217
ron.wakefeld@verizon.net

Ian Currie    675-1834
162 Nichter Road
Lancaster N.Y.  14086
Ian63@adelphia.net

John Herman 698 8222–
317 Forest Drive
West Seneca N.Y. 14224
nikelee816@aol.com

Liz Wiliams  759-8353
4614 Hampstead Dr
Clarence N.Y.  14031
brightbluesky9@aol.com

Membership
Roy Tocha 627-7946
11 Eaglecrest Drive
Hamburg, NY 14075
RRTocha@yahoo.com

Editor
Bob Mahaney 208-1633
103 Wilbury Place
Buffalo, NY 14216
rmahaney@austinair.com

1031 Tona  Creek Road
 Amherst NY 14228

691-6233

 14086

powelldj@roadrunner.com

 What's happening in the off season ?
 join see- by- bike and find out

On behalf of the staff here at the and each member of the NFBC I would like to extend a big
"thank you"  to the club officers, board members, ride leaders, those who fill in for the ride leaders, map
makers, those who correct the maps, and all of you who make this club so great.

Spokesman 

Contact :  Richard Lepie  Richard_suntreader@hotmail.com 
He will send you an invitational link to the site including complete 
instructions on how to join. It's quite easy to do and best of all it's FREE!
You will find messages from other members with information on
Non NFBC activities for the off season; including cycling, skiing,
And hiking to name a few. You can also post your own message for
Info on activities you wish to share with others.
It's THE way to share info on Non NFBC stuff. 

ANOTHER GREAT SEASON!!!!!!!!

Ed 
We Ride Every Day!



RICK CYCLE SHOP

743 Main Street

852-6838

Raleigh - Fuji - GT - Dyno

Buffalo, NY 14203

Sales - Service
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103 Wilbury
Buffalo, NY  14216

Niagara Frontier
Bicycle Club, Inc.

www.nfbc.com


